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MARIANAS POLITICAL STATUS COMMISSION J /_ /

P. O. BOX 825

SAIPAN_ MARIANA ISLANDS 96950

November 14, 1972

Howard P_ Willens_ Esq.

Wilmer, Cutler & Pickering
Farragut Building

900 17th Street_ N.W,

Washington_ D.C. 20006

Dear Mr_ Willens:

It was a pleasure to have received your letter of September 29,

1972, and to learn of your interest to discuss with you the possibility
of retaining you as a legal consultant in connection with the future

political status of the Mariana Islands District, I regret that in

pursuing my other duties and responsibilities as a Senator in the

Congress of Micronesia, I have not had the opportunity until now to
acknowledge your letter.

I am scheduled to be in Washington_ D.C,,during the week of

November 27 to December 2, 1972. I will be contacting your office on

November 27 to arrange an appointment to meet with you at your convenience.

I look forward to meeting you in Washington.

With best personal regards,

Sincerely yours,

E_ward_DLG. _hngelinan _
Chairman

Marianas Political Status Commission

01-<,3230


